
 

To, 
Goran Marby,  CEO 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
 
23 October, 2016 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Subject: DIDP Request on information about ICANN’s relationship with the Namibian Network 
Information Centre  
 
This is a request under your Documentary Information Disclosure Policy for information on the 
Namibian Network Information Centre with special regard to its Managing Partner Dr Eberhard 
Lisse.  
 
With this request, we are interested in: 

1) Correspondence between the Namibian Network Information Centre and ICANN  
2) Agreements signed by NNIC and ICANN that give administrative control over .na to 

NNIC. 
3) Outputs and presentations to board by ccNSO technology working group under the 

chairmanship of Dr Eberhard Lisse 
 
We hope that our request will be processed within the stipulated time period of 30 days. Do let 
us know if you require any clarifications on our queries. 
 
Thank You 
Asvatha Babu 
Centre for Internet and Society, India 
 
 
 
 
 


